
Public Notice

LITTLETON NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

 Pursuant to the liquor laws of the State of
Colorado, DIRTY PIT CRAFT HOUSE, LLC.,
d/b/a Dirty Pit Craft House, 51 W. Dry Creek
Ct.., Littleton, CO, has requested the licensing
officials of the City of Littleton, Colorado, to
grant a Hotel & Restaurant liquor license. 

Applicant(s): Katrina Kinney Aurora, CO 
Sophia Sovde  Aurora, CO 

The public hearing on the application will be
held on Wednesday, December 8, 2021, at
6:30 p.m. Before considering issuance of this
license, the Littleton Licensing Authority must
determine if it is the desire of the adult
inhabitants of the neighborhood* that this
license be issued. If you would like to voice
either support or opposition of issuance of this
license, please email
COLCityClerk@littletongov.org. Please include
your name and, address when responding.
Deadline for support or opposition is
December 1, 2021. 

*The neighborhood is defined by the city
boundaries of Littleton. You must reside within
the city limits of Littleton, Colorado to
participate.By order of the Licensing Authority
of the City of Littleton, Colorado. 

/s/ Wendy J. Shea-Tamag
Deputy City Clerk
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